
JOIN US

REPLACEMENT SCHOOL INFORMATION SESSION

PURPOSE
The purpose of this session will  
be to share updates and the  
design plan for the replacement 
school. At the session, community 
members will have the opportunity 
to view the design concepts, ask 
questions, share comments, and  
visit with the architects and other 
design-team members.

Elk Island Public Schools (EIPS) is 
currently preparing the replacement 
school for École Élémentaire Ardrossan 
Elementary, which is slated to open 
January of 2017. 

FOR THE UNVEILING  
of the replacement  
school design plan.

LEARN more about the school’s 
replacement project including: 
the site plan, the design concept, 
and timelines.

TALK to representatives 
from EIPS, École Élémentaire 
Ardrossan Elementary, Group2 
Architecture Interior Design Ltd., 
Strathcona County, and other 
community partners.

ASK questions.

École Élémentaire Ardrossan Elementary
53131 Range Road 222, Ardrossan KLYM GYM

Wednesday, June 24, 2015
5:30 – 7:30 pm

No formal presentation will be given  
so drop by anytime during the evening.

For more information, please contact Judy Whetstone 

at 780.922.2066 or email judy.whetstone@eips.ca.


